
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXHIBIT 3 
Section 5.1 (Notification) 

  



 

 

 
 
[date], 2020 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Site Permit Amendment Application for Repowering the Fenton Wind 

Project in Murray and Nobles Counties 
 
PUC Docket No. IP-6499/WS-05-1707 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On [date], 2020, the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued an amended site 
permit (“2020 Amended Site Permit”) to Fenton Power Partners I, LLC (“Fenton”) for the Fenton 
Wind Project (“Project”) in Murray and Nobles Counties, Minnesota.   

You are receiving this letter because you own property located within or adjacent to the Project.  

A copy of the 2020 Amended Site Permit and Complaint Handling Procedures (Attachment 1 to the 
2020 Amended Site Permit) are included with this letter.  Fenton will utilize the complaint procedures 
to receive and address complaints related to the Project.  Complaints submitted to Fenton should be 
directed to: 

David Sturges 
EDF Renewables, North America 
729 21st Street 
Chandler, MN 56122 
507-677-2369 Work 
507-227-9402 Emergency (Mobile) 
David.Sturges@edf-re.com 
 

You may also contact the landowner liaison, Michelle Niedfeldt. 
 

Michelle Niedfeldt 
844-943-0723 (Tel.) 
612-394-9971 (Mobile) 
Website: https://www.edf-re.com/landowners/ 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Sturges 
 
Enclosures 
 



 

 

 
 
[date], 2020 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Site Permit Amendment Application for Repowering the Fenton Wind 

Project in Murray and Nobles Counties 
 
PUC Docket No. IP-6499/WS-05-1707 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On [date], 2020, the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission (“Commission”) issued an amended site 
permit (“2020 Amended Site Permit”) to Fenton Power Partners I, LLC (“Fenton”) for the Fenton 
Wind Project (“Project”) in Murray and Nobles Counties, Minnesota.   

You are receiving this letter in your capacity as a representative of a local government unit located 
within the site of the Project.  

A copy of the 2020 Amended Site Permit and Complaint Handling Procedures (Attachment 1 to the 
2020 Amended Site Permit) are included with this letter.  Fenton will utilize the complaint procedures 
to receive and address complaints related to the Project.  Complaints submitted to Fenton should be 
directed to: 

David Sturges 
EDF Renewables, North America 
729 21st Street 
Chandler, MN 56122 
507-677-2369 Work 
507-227-9402 Emergency (Mobile) 
David.Sturges@edf-re.com 

You may also contact the landowner liaison, Michelle Niedfeldt. 

Michelle Niedfeldt 
844-943-0723 (Tel.) 
612-394-9971 (Mobile) 
Website: https://www.edf-re.com/landowners/ 

 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions you may have. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Sturges 
 
Enclosures 
 




